Happy first day of the semester, Roadrunners!

I hope that you all had a wonderful and restful break. On behalf of the Student Government Association (SGA),
| am excited to welcome you back to Ramapo for the spring semester. | would like to particularly welcome our
New Roadrunners who may be transferring from another institution or just starting fresh with us this spring. It
was a pleasure to speak to you at our Winter Welcome New Student Assembly.

The SGA is happy to continue serving your best interests and making sure that your life as a Roadrunner is the
best that it canxr
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Starting Monday 1/23 the SGA Office is open from 8:00am - 8:00pm, Mondays through Fridays,
to help you with whatever you need to enhance your student experience.

- Connect with Us:

Follow us on Instagram: @RamapoSGA

Email us: sga@ramapo.edu
Visit our Website: ramapo.edu/sga
Call us: 201-684-7271

I look forward to another exciting semester with you. To my fellow students graduating this semester,
congratulations on your accomplishments! Let's make this semester the best one yet! Please do not hesitate to
call on the SGA if there is any way that we can assist you.

Best,

Paolo Miyashiro Bedoya

President, Student Government Association
sgapresident@ramapo.edu
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